1. Home

Taraval Station Newsletter - March 15, 2018

By Taraval Station March 15, 2018 | 3:25 PM Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

In comparison to February, the March trends for residential burglaries are slightly up. While we have not had the same issue with daytime hot prowls, we have instead seen a trend of late night garage burglaries in the district. As a department, we recommend that you lock your garage doors at night and request SF SAFE to evaluate your residence.

The March trend for auto burglaries and theft is down. We have added personnel to the Taraval Neighborhood Team (TNT) and their continued focus is to address violent crimes and property crimes in the district.

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags
Captain's Message
Announcements
PDF Newsletters

Featured News

SFPD Arrests Narcotics Trafficking Suspect 24-128

November 01, 2024 | 8:27 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Investigates Tenderloin Homicide 24-127

October 31, 2024 | 8:23 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Investigates Suspicious Death in the Southern District 24-126

October 31, 2024 | 6:56 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Arrests Tenderloin Homicide Suspect 24-125

October 31, 2024 | 5:40 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release